Please send back to MTPC by Tuesday, July 13, 2010 email to info@masstpc.org


House Speaker Robert DeLeo 

State House 

Room 336 
Boston, MA 02133

Senate President Therese Murray 
State House 

Room 330 
Boston, MA 02133

CC: Your state legislator and senator

Date

Dear House Speaker Robert DeLeo and Senate President Therese Murray,

I am writing to express my dissatisfaction about the continued hesitance of the Massachusetts legislature to vote on H 1728/S 1687, "An Act Relative to Gender-Based Discrimination and Hate Crimes", also known as the Transgender Civil Rights Bill. As you know, this bill would provide transgender and gender non-conforming youth and adults equal protections under the law by including gender identity and expression in the state's non-discrimination statute and by amending existing hate crime laws. I cannot understand why the leadership and the legislators have not taken the appropriate action this session to end discrimination and violence against transgender and gender non-conforming youth and adults in Massachusetts. 

Add in your own story/and or experience

This is an opportunity for the Massachusetts legislature to act against prejudice and triumph over fear and I urge you to be vocal and visible in your support by voting on this bill this session. The passage of this legislation in Massachusetts would send a clear message to its citizens that all people are entitled to full and equal protection, regardless of their gender identity or expression. By addressing critical areas where people experience harassment, discrimination, and violence, this law would help to ensure the safety of transgender and gender non-conforming youth and adults in Massachusetts. This legislation does not cost the state any money.

Let’s make Massachusetts a state that stands for fairness and equality for all by passing “An Act Relative to Gender-Based Discrimination and Hate Crimes” now. 

Sincerely,

Signature

Your Name

Your Street Address, City

Your telephone number

